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LA County Seeking to Partner with Community Organizations on Vote Center Placement Project 

LOS ANGELES – The Los Angeles County Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk (RR/CC) is seeking to partner 

with local community organizations to host and facilitate community meetings for the Vote Center 

Placement Project (VCPP). 

The VCPP is a County initiative led by the RR/CC to locate ideal placements for future Vote Centers in the 

2020 election cycle. Vote Center’s will replace traditional polling places, allowing voters 11 days to vote 

anywhere within the County. 

Community meetings are critical to gain public input and to raise awareness on the upcoming changes to 

the voting experience. Community organizations should have experience facilitating large-scale meetings 

and be highly experienced working with local communities or stakeholder groups. 

Information how to partner as a community organization can be found on our VSAP website. 

The mission of the Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk is to serve Los Angeles County by providing essential 

records management and election services in a fair, accessible and transparent manner. For more 

information, visit lavote.net and follow us on Twitter @LACountyRRCC.  
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